
    APPENDIX “C”

CIRCULATION SUMMARY SHEET

Property:  
1096 Lakeshore Road
Proposal:  
Expansion in the allowable floor areas of the hospitality and retail sales areas.
	Local Department or Agency
	Comments Received
	Remarks

	Public Works 
	 Sept. 14, 2009
	There are no municipal services on Lakeshore Rd., however the proposed changes in use will generate addition sewage flows and possible impact the existing on-site, private, sewage treatment facility. In this regard the local health department should be provided with the anticipated additional flows to access the need for any on-site improvements. 

	Fire Chief
	---
	No comment.

	Parks & Recreation
	---
	None received.

	Zoning Clerk
	---
	None received.

	Building
	Jun. 18, 2009
	No comments.

	Heritage Planner
	Jun. 16, 2009
	No effect on heritage resources.

	Corporate Services
	---
	None received.

	Town Clerk
	---
	None received.

	NOTL Hydro
	---
	None received.

	Regional Municipality
	
	

	NPCA
	Jun. 25, 2009
	No objections.

	Planning
	Aug. 12, 2009
	While the Region has no objections to the proposed increase in the allowable floor area for the retail and hospitality areas, they have noted, however, that they are unable to assess the adequacy of the existing septic system and recommended that the site servicing report submitted with the application is to be revised to reflect the calculation of sewage flows using the correct measure of daily flows. 

	MOE
	Jul. 28, 2010
	The existing system appears to be of capacity to manage the additional flows.


This page reflects a summary of comments as prepared by Town Planning staff.  For full comments please refer to the Department's files.

Submission Process Report

Application Submitted / Complete:
May 15, 2009
Application Circulated:


June 16, 2009
Public Information Meeting:

July 20, 2009
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